CURRICULUM INFORMATION
COMPUTING STATEMENT

Our aim here at The Prince of Wales School is to ensure each pupil gains the necessary skills and
education to carry with them through life. A major part of this is by adhering to the computing
curriculum. Every subject in school is intertwined with computing and technology, from Maths, English
and Science through to DT and even Forest School! In a modern and evolving world the necessity for
technology is ever present and from an early age it is important to ensure children are computer literate
and familiar with computing processes.

Not only do we ensure our pupils are able to effectively use a computer but also understand how
computers, multimedia devices, programmes and digital processes work. Above all we teach our pupils
to use digital devices in a safe and responsible way and understand the risks involved with the internet
and misuse. E — Safety is the core of this aspect and is relevant not only in school but also at home when
using mobile phones, laptops and iPads etc.



